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	This Week:
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week has been a very busy, fun filled week. We have continued with the story ‘Grandad’s Island’ and have been looking at story language and fronted adverbials. Next week we will be moving on to the children rewriting the story in their own words. We have been learning the spelling rules
· The sound  /o/ spelt with ‘a’ after w and qu
· The sound /er/ spelt with ‘or’ after w


In maths we have continued to focus on fractions, finding a half, quarter and third. 


	Reminders:
Friday 22nd – Mini Marathon in School
Wednesday 27th March – 9.30 Easter Singing – Parents can attend
Thursday 28th March – Finish for Easter

	Reading
	Easter Activity
	Maths

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).


Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	We are so excited for our Easter Sing Song; we would like the children to decorate a piece of bunting so that we can display it in the hall.

Please return to school by Thursday 21st March
	 Complete the arithmetic sheet, encourage the children to show their working out. 
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